
Looking for experience 
in fish science?

Consider applying to be a creel clerk!

We seek dedicated, motivated, and hard-working individuals to administer 
creel surveys (angler surveys) for an ongoing collaborative PhD project 

between Montana State University and Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks 
Department. Successful candidates will gain valuable work experience 

pertaining to fish science, recreational fisheries management, and receive 
financial compensation.

If interested send curriculum vitae or resume to 
Michael Lant (michael.lant@montana.edu).
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